
RSU 54/MSAD 54 

BUILDING COMMITTEE 

MINUTES 

April 7, 2021 at 6:00 pm 

Skowhegan Area High School 

 

 

PRESENT:  Jon Moody, Sarah Bunker, Jean Franklin, Goff French, Theresa 

Howard, Karen Smith and Lynda Quinn  

 

 

The Building Committee met on June 16th and the Superintendent reviewed his 

presentation/meeting with DOE (See attached). 

 

The committee discussed the presentation as well as KVCAP’s proposal to, with 

the support of a private funding campaign, attempt to raise 3 million dollars for 

early-childhood space at the new school.  Mr. Moody discussed this concept with 

DOE and had the full support of the Commissioner.   

 

The district will be presenting before the State Construction Committee on June 

25th, at 1:00PM.  The district is slated to present to the State Board of Education on 

July 14th, at 1:00PM. 

 

Work on Educational Specifications is ongoing and will continue through the 

summer and into the early fall.  Once the Site selection process is complete, the 

concept design process will begin.   

 

The next Committee meeting will be scheduled for August 18th, at 6:00PM. 

 

 

 


